
 Dear parent/guardian 

We are excited to announce that our school is participating in the “Resilient Schools 
Program”; a federally funded initiative through Bullyproof Australia, for the introduction of 
the AMAYDA Resilience Program into 40 schools in Queensland.  

Bullyproof Australia is a not-for-profit organisation dedicated to education in conflict 
management, good mental health and academic improvement utilising face to face training 
and a new support App called MentorTM. This ten-hour program will be delivered during 
school hours, by the teachers and is funded by Bullyproof Australia.   

We recognise that bullying occurs in our community, impacting the mental, emotional, and 
physical health and wellbeing of our children. Mt Maria College wants to take positive and 
proactive steps to empower them in managing this challenge. We are very excited that our 
school has been selected to participate in this program, and are optimistic that our school 
community, students, and staff will be better for the experience.  

For students to participate in the program, parent/guardian consent is mandatory. 

Please register your child for the program by accessing the consent form from this link and 
following the prompts. Should you have any issues in registering, please email: 
support@bullyproofaustralia.org.au    

Kind regards 

Ian Sweeney 

Acting Assistant Principal - Students 

https://bullyproofaustralia.org.au/
mailto:support@bullyproofaustralia.org.au
https://bullyproofaustralia.org.au/parent-consent-form/

